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As a Native Oregon resident that has resided and worked in thus state since 1958, I 

feel we should not be taxed for primary residence property.  We are trying to make 

ends meet with pension, social security and then getting taxed again. Property tax 

should be eliminated.   

I respectfully support ending taxes as listed in this bill 


